
July 3, 2022 

“est. 1871” 

 

BAPTISM  
 

Scheduled every Sunday at 
1:15pm. Baptism preparation class 

is required. Call 636-240-3721  
ext 235 to register. 

 
CHRISTIAN MARRIAGE 

 

Those preparing for marriage 
should contact the parish office six 
months in advance. One party 
must be a registered member of 
Assumption and living an active, 
practicing Catholic life. Contact 
Angie at the Parish Office, xt 235. 

 
ANOINTING OF THE SICK 

 

Please call the Parish Office 
636-240-3721 

RITE of CHRISTIAN  
 INITIATION of ADULTS 

 

(RCIA) Process through which 
adults are initiated into the 
Catholic Church by Baptism or 
Profession of Faith.  For more 
information, call Missy Lowrey 
314-630-3983. 

FUNERALS 
 

Please call the Parish Office 
636-240-3721 

CONFIRMATION 
 

Preparation begins in  
September for all stu-
dents who are entering 
8th grade.  Please con-
tact Ann Marie Quan at  
636-240-1020 for more 
information.   

FIRST COMMUNION 
 

Preparation begins in  
September for all stu-
dents who are entering 
2nd grade.  Please con-
tact Ann Marie Quan at 
636-240-1020.   

RITE of CONFESSION 

 

Weekdays 7:30 - 7:50am Church 
Saturdays 4:00 - 4:45pm Church 
Or by appointment 

  

Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 

                             Sacraments and Parish Information  

 
 
 
 

May you find Christ here . . . May you bring Christ to the world  

 

June 26, 2022 
 



July 3, 2022 

Welcome 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

403 N. Main St. O’Fallon, 
MO 63366 
www.assumptionbvm.org 
  

Assumption Staff 
636.240.3721   Ext: 

 

Pastor 

242 Rev. Nick Kastenholz 
nicholaskastenholz@archstl.org 
 

 

Senior Associate Pastor 

226 Msgr. William Mc Cumber 
wmccumber@archstl.org  
 

In Residence 

Rev. Patrick Russell 
 

Deacons 
Dcn. Fred Volansky 
Dcn. Bill Walbridge (Retired) 
Dcn. Richard Tadlock 
 
 

Parish Manager 
225 Mark Vogt 
mvogt.abvm@gmail.com  
 
 

Director of Stewardship &  Liturgy 

247 Jeannette Hamann 
abvmjeannette@yahoo.com 
 
 

Parish Secretary 
221 Peggy Brewer 
Bulletin Announcements: 
peggy.assumption@yahoo.com 
(by Tuesdays at 9:00am) 
 

 

Bookkeeper 
234 Mary Knapp 
 

Director of Religious  
Education and PSR Director 
328 Anne Marie Quan  
636.240.1020  
 

 

Baptism/Wedding Coordinator 
235  Angie Gloriod 
 

Director of Youth Ministry 
243 Becky Whitaker 
becky.assumptionlt@gmail.com 
 

Director of Music Ministry 
326 Parker Bishop 
parker.assumptionmusic@gmail.com 
 

Director of Communication 
239 Nancy Gomer  
nancy.assumption@yahoo.com 
 
 

Parish Day School/Preschool 
Principal: Dr. Patricia Hensley 
636.240.4474 
 

Child Safety Coordinator  
Lynn Crews  314-578-0741 
lynn.assumption@gmail.com 
 
 
 

Sunday Pre School 
Denise Hoehne 314.954.3192 

 

Parish Council 
Abvparishcouncil3721 
@gmail.com 

 

School Board 
abvmschoolboard@gmail.com 

Hello, 
 You are most likely aware that last week, the Supreme Court of the 

United States issued its ruling in Dobbs v. Jackson Women’s Health Organiza-

tion, overturning Roe v. Wade.  In response to this ruling Archbishop José H. Gomez of Los 

Angeles, president of the U.S. Conference of Catholic Bishops (USCCB) and Archbishop 

William E. Lori of Baltimore, chairman of the USCCB’s Committee on Pro-Life Activities 

issued the following statement: 

 “This is a historic day in the life of our country, one that stirs our thoughts, emotions 

and prayers. For nearly fifty years, America has enforced an unjust law that has permitted 

some to decide whether others can live or die; this policy has resulted in the deaths of tens 

of millions of preborn children, generations that were denied the right to even be born. 

 “America was founded on the truth that all men and women are created equal, with 

God-given rights to life, liberty, and the pursuit of happiness. This truth was grievously 

denied by the U.S. Supreme Court’s Roe v. Wade ruling, which legalized and normalized the 

taking of innocent human life. We thank God today that the Court has now overturned 

this decision. We pray that our elected officials will now enact laws and policies that 

promote and protect the most vulnerable among us. 

 “Our first thoughts are with the little ones whose lives have been taken since 1973. We 

mourn their loss, and we entrust their souls to God, who loved them from before all ages 

and who will love them for all eternity. Our hearts are also with every woman and man 

who has suffered grievously from abortion; we pray for their healing, and we pledge our 

continued compassion and support. As a Church, we need to serve those who face difficult 

pregnancies and surround them with love.     

 “Today’s decision is also the fruit of the prayers, sacrifices, and advocacy of countless 

ordinary Americans from every walk of life. Over these long years, millions of our fellow 

citizens have worked together peacefully to educate and persuade their neighbors about the 

injustice of abortion, to offer care and counseling to women, and to work for alternatives 

to abortion, including adoption, foster care, and public policies that truly support families. 

We share their joy today and we are grateful to them. Their work for the cause of life re-

flects all that is good in our democracy, and the pro-life movement deserves to be num-

bered among the great movements for social change and civil rights in our nation’s histo-

ry.  

 “Now is the time to begin the work of building a post-Roe America. It is a time for heal-

ing wounds and repairing social divisions; it is a time for reasoned reflection and civil dia-

logue, and for coming together to build a society and economy that supports marriages and 

families, and where every woman has the support and resources she needs to bring her 

child into this world in love. 

 “As religious leaders, we pledge ourselves to continue our service to God’s great plan of 

love for the human person, and to work with our fellow citizens to fulfill America’s prom-

ise to guarantee the right to life, liberty, and the pursuit of happiness for all people.” 

 Our area has numerous resources to help women during their pregnancy and in raising 

their child.  Just going to the Archdiocesan website (www.archstl.org)  

CONTINUED 

https://www.usccb.org/resources/statement-standing-with-moms-031522.pdf
http://www.archstl.org
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St. Vincent de Paul … Pillar of Service 

We are already having an amazing summer of fun, faith and community 

with Life Teen.  
 

Past week, we headed to the Life Teen Leadership Conference

(LTLC) in Atchison, KS with four of our upperclassmen who have 

committed to serving their fellow teens this year. This intensive week of prayer and 

leadership training was a transformative time where we got to see the Lord at work in the young Church. We can’t 

wait to see what the Lord has in store for these teens this year! 
  

Sunday, July 3 ~ NO Life Night: July 4th Weekend 
 
Save the Date:  
 

July 6 – Steubenville Parent & Teen Meeting 
July 7 – Field Trip: Mass & the Muny 
July 15-17: Steubenville Conference 
August 1-5: Life Teen Camp 

 

 

FORMATION 
Continuous 

conversion 

of mind and 

heart 

"Following 

Jesus is the 

work of a 

lifetime" 

 

Connect with us on Social Media:  

Instagram: @assumption_life_teen // @assumption_edge 

Facebook: Assumption Life Teen // Assumption EDGE 

QUESTION?  Contact Becky Whitaker,  
Director of Youth Ministry  

636-240-3721 ext. 243 or  

becky.assumptionlt@gmail.com   

 

Happy Summer from Assumption Youth Ministry!  

on the Respect Life Apostolate page 

or the Lifeline Coalition page you can 

find many organizations to direct peo-

ple to and you also might consider 

supporting. 

We also need to be able to 

discuss this issue.  As the latest Pew 

Research Center poll shows, while 

some believe abortion should be ille-

gal in all cases, and other believe it 

should always be legal, the vast major-

ity are in between.  This demonstrates 

a belief that abortion is wrong, and 

the need to be able to discuss those 

exceptions if we wish to not just 

change laws, but also people’s hearts.  

  

Peace,   
 

Fr. Nick 

CONTINUED: 
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Assumption Pyxes  
 

Assumption used to have a 

supply of pyxes available to 

those who were carrying  

Communion to parishioners 

who are unable to receive at 

Mass. The pyxes were meant 

to be returned when they were not being used regu-

larly. If you continue to have one of these in your 

possession and are not using it weekly, please re-

turn it to the working sacristy or the parish office.  

Currently, we have parishioners who have request-

ed a pyx to take the Body of Christ to a parishioner 

but at this time we do not have any to share. Your 

effort to take the Body of Christ to those who can-

not receive at Mass is truly appreciated. 

 

St. Monica .  .  .  Pillar of Hospitality 

HOSPITALITY: 
Christian  

Kindness  

"We are ALL  

hospitality 

ministers" 

OUR wonderful St. Vincent DePaul 
Society would like to be able to provide our neighbors in need with 

backpacks and school supplies to start the 2022-2023 school year!  

          We NEED your help! 
  

  There will be Christmas Trees set up in the Narthex and Parish Center         
   Lobby (Church basement) the weekends of: July 10, 17 and 24. 

  

During the backpack drive we are asking parishioners to take a tag with ‘school’ items of 

need. The tags are broken into categories, Grades K-2, 3-5, 6-8 and 9-12. Tags will have a 

list of the supplies needed for each specific age group. We ask you to purchase and fill a 

backpack with the needed supplies and then attach the tag TO THE BACK PACK and then 

return them to church the weekends of July 31st & August 7th. 
  

 The idea is similar to that of the Giving Tree  

    at Christmas time, but in July with School       

    Supplies!    
  

 If you have questions, please contact  

   Gina Ostermeyer at (314) 913-9601. 
 

 We thank you for your generosity to     

    make this a success!! 

 

 

July 9/10 is  

St. Vincent DePaul Food Pantry weekend! 
 

As expected with gas and food price increases, we have seen 

food requests increase from Assumption Parish's neighbors in 

need. The pantry is running low on the following items: 
 

Food items:  Small boxes of white rice, boxed mashed pota-

toes, Rice-A-Roni, Suddenly Salad, Chicken Helper, Tuna 

Helper, Hamburger Helper, all canned fruits, jelly, pancake 

mix and syrup, other breakfast items (Pop Tarts, breakfast 

bars), canned pasta (Ravioli, Spaghettio's, etc), all crackers 

(Saltines, Graham, Club, any snack cracker, etc), canned 

hams, beef stews, Sloppy Joe's, Spam, chicken 'n dumplings, 

etc. (PLEASE CHECK EXPIRATION DATES BEFORE  

DONATION) Non-food items: Shampoo, conditioner ,  

deodorant, laundry detergent, paper towels, 

liquid dish soap, and toilet paper. Grocery 

store or gas station gift cards are ALWAYS 

appreciated! 
 

Thank you for your very generous support 

of our neighbors! 



July 3, 2022 St. Francis . . . Pillar of Prayer 

Heritage and Freedom Fest Parade Street Closures:  Once again, the city of   

O’Fallon is preparing to celebrate Independence Day with the annual Heritage and Freedom Fest 

and Parade.  The parade begins at 9:30am on Monday, July 4
th

, and will follow its traditional route 

along Main Street and Tom Ginnever Ave., which might restrict access to the church and 

grounds.  The O’Fallon Police Department will be managing the closing of the Parade route.  We 

encourage you to come out and enjoy the festivities, and appreciate your cooperation in maintain 

a safe route for our residents. 
 

Street               Closure Time 

Civic Park Drive from Woodlawn to Main Street  Approx. 7:00 am 

(this includes access to City Hall from Main St.) 
 

Main Street from Elm to Tom Ginnever Avenue  All access to Main St. will close at approx. 8:30am 
 

Tom Ginnever Ave from Main St to TR Hughes  All access to Tom Ginnever will close at approximately 9:00am 
 

We appreciate your continued support of this wonderful community event! 
 

We will have 8:00am Mass in the Chapel, but you must exit immediately following Mass, 

as Main street will be closed at 8:30am (and Civic Park will already be closed at 7:00am) 

 

 
Mass Times/Intentions 
 

 
Reconciliation 

6:30am  No Mass 
8:00am  Larry Kiphart 
___________________________ 
7:30 - 7:50am Chapel 
Or by appointment 

MONDAY 07.04.22  

6:30am  Kristie Nickles & Family 
8:00am  Paul Perhacs 
__________________________ 
7:30 - 7:50am Chapel 
Or by appointment 

6:30am   Ethan Allen  
8:00am  Donna Perhacs 
—————————————–——     
7:30 -7:50am Chapel 
Or by appointment 

WEDNESDAY 07.06.22 

“For thus says 

the Lord: When 

you call Me, 

and come and 

pray to Me, I 

will listen to 

you.  When you 

look for Me, 

you will find 

Me.  Yes, when 

you seek Me 

with all your 

heart, I will let 

you find Me…”  
 

Jeremiah 

29:10-13 

TUESDAY 07.05.22 

July 03, 2022 — Fourteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
IS 66:10-14C; PS 66:1-7, 16, 20; GAL 6: 14-18; LK 10:1-12, 17-20 

 
In today’s Gospel passage, from Luke, we find our Lord 
appointing disciples to go out and prepare others to re-
ceive His invitation into the Kingdom of God. Every 
verse has something to say about the way a Christian 
steward should approach others. Let’s consider at least 
one of the coaching tips Christ gives. 

 

“The Lord appointed seventy-two others whom He sent out ahead of Him in pairs to every 

town and place He intended to visit.” In His wisdom, Christ sent His disciples out not as individ-
uals but in pairs, as teams. This approach to evangelization certainly provided practical ad-
vantages. The disciples could lean on each other for mutual support and encouragement, helping 
each other to stay on task and to put their heads together to pray and problem-solve. This team-
work approach is just as relevant to us modern-day Christian stewards. It takes courage and com-
mitment to go out and invite others into the Christian life. We need to work together to do it well. 
  

But there is also symbolic importance to working in teams. It points to the reality that when we 
invite others to embrace the Good News of the Gospel, we are not merely inviting them into a 
belief system, but into a relationship with Christ and through that relationship, into Christ’s 

family — our fellow Christian disciples near and far.  
  

Our parish is our immediate spiritual family in this extended worldwide fold. We are not meant 
to live as isolated individuals within the parish any more than we are meant to live in isolation 
within our families. We are meant to be a community. That is why it is so important for us to fos-
ter a vibrant, supportive, welcoming parish life. This is why we emphasize hospitality as one of 

the pillars of stewardship. It is not enough just to point others to Christ; we must invite them to 
join us in community with Him; we must offer a place and mission for them in the Church and 
within our parish family. 



July 3, 2022 

Pray the Rosary  
Before  

Weekend Masses:  
 

Please join us in Church 
30 minutes before each 
weekend Mass for the  

Rosary. We gather  
and pray before 

the Holy Family Statue.   

6:30am  Charles Eckelkamp 
8:00am  Madonna Mrzlack 
___________________________ 
7:30 - 7:50am Chapel 
Or by appointment 

THURSDAY  07.07.22 

6:30am Elizabeth Pritchard 
8:00am John Rothermich 
 

 
7:30 - 7:50am Chapel 
Or by appointment 

FRIDAY  07.08.22 

8:00am  Priest Intention 
5:00pm  People of the Parish 
___________________________ 
4:00-4:50pm Chapel 
Or by appointment 

SATURDAY 07.09.22   

 8:00am Priest Intention 
10:00am Anthony Ell 
12:00pm  Darlene Clayton 

 5:30pm  Hudson Cash 
 

 By appointment 

SUNDAY  07.10.22 

 

PRAYER:  
A heart to 

heart with God 

"Our strength 

comes  

from the  

Eucharist" 

St. Francis … Pillar of Prayer 

 

PLEASE PRAY FOR THE  

REPOSE OF THE SOUL OF: 
 

Ethan Allen 

Husband of Theresa Allen 

 

Hospitality Sunday is on  

Summer Break! 
Due to so many of us on summer vacations, we will 
not be hosting  Hospitality Sunday, June -August!        

We will be coming back with an extra special “treat” 
on Sunday, August 14th!                                   

Have a Blessed Summer! 

Our Lady Queen of Peace Shrine Mass! 
 

PLEASE JOIN US for Mass at Our Lady Queen of Peace 

Shrine located at 301 Coronation Dr, O'Fallon, MO 63366. 

(The Shrine actually faces Civic Park Dr.)  Masses held the 

second Wednesday of the month at 7:00pm.   

Presiders are scheduled as follows: 

July 13 ~ Fr. Nick Kastenholz 

August 10 ~ Fr. Jim Benz 

September 14 ~ Fr. Dane Westhoff 

Please bring a lawn chair. Masses will take place “Weather 

Permitting”. For information call, Sylvia at 636-978-8803. 

   CRHP Retreats are BACK!! 
    

    

Men’s Retreat - Sept. 24/25 ~ Women’s Retreat - Nov. 12/13 
 

Men’s Retreat – Jim Seibert, jim.seibert.sr@gmail.com or (636) 324-2694 
Women’s Retreat – Jeannette Hamann, abvmjeannette@yahoo.com or 
(636)240-3721 Ext. 247 

The Sisters of the Most Precious Blood will offer a monthly 

open house tour opportunity from 1:00-4:00pm on the second Sunday of every 

month in their beautiful historic chapel and heritage area. No reservation needed. 

For more information or to schedule a tour at another time contact Sr. Cecile Gunel-

son at 636-293-8013.  Tours are available May through October. 
 

Address: 204 North Main Street. O'Fallon. MO 
 

Directions: Use the entrance at Main and 3rd street and take the first right.  

Parking is available on the south side of chapel. Chapel is handicapped accessible. 

mailto:jim.seibert.sr@gmail.com
mailto:abvmjeannette@yahoo.com
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The Eucharistic Revival, a national effort led 

by The Most Revered Mitchell T. Rozanski, Arch-

bishop of St. Louis, and other Bishops across the 

United States, is coming to Assumption of the 

Blessed Virgin Mary Parish in O’Fallon. All are 

invited to attend these powerful talks as Assump-

tion serves as the host church for the western part 

of the St. Louis Archdiocese.  (Held in Assumption 

Chapel) 
 

Come and experience! “The Eucharist: Mys-

tery Of, Presence, Sacrifice, and Communion,” a 

series of presentations with Dr. Larry Feingold, 

Professor of Theology & Philosophy at Kenrick-

Glennon Seminary, will be held in the Chapel from 

10-11am on the second Saturday of EVERY month 

for the next 11 months! Starting July 9th with the 

discussion of: The Old Testament Figures of the 

Eucharist. 
 

Presentations will be held in the Assumption 

CHAPEL.  Guests attending the presentations are 

encouraged to pre-register by emailing  

martiochs@archstl.org or by calling 314-792-7413.  

For more information about the Eucharistic Reviv-

al, visit  allthingsnew.archstl.org/Ways-to-Engage/

Eucharistic-Revival. 

FORMATION 
Continuous 

conversion 

of mind and 

heart 

"Following 

Jesus is the 

work of a 

lifetime" 

 

Weekly Queen  

 of Hearts.  

Every Tuesday  

 at 5:00pm. 

Eucharistic Revival 

At ASSUMPTION BVM!! 

Holy Family...Pillar of Formation 

PROTECTING GOD’S CHILDREN UPDATE:  THIS IS MANDATORY. 
 

It is required by the Archdiocese that anyone 18 years of age or older must be registered into the 

Prevent and Protect system and be in Full Compliance with the Archdiocese in order to be able to 

work or volunteer with our Assumption children, elderly and vulnerable.  If you need status infor-

mation regarding your Compliance, please contact: Lynn Crews, Assumption Child Safety Coordi-

nator, 314-578-0741 or lynn.assumption@gmail.com. 

mailto:martiochs@archstl.org
https://allthingsnew.archstl.org/Ways-to-Engage/Eucharistic-Revival
https://allthingsnew.archstl.org/Ways-to-Engage/Eucharistic-Revival
mailto:lynn.assumption@gmail.com


July 3, 2022 St. Vincent de Paul … Pillar of Service 

The Knights of Columbus are hosting a food tent 

at the O’Fallon Heritage Fest celebration on July 

3rd and 4th. We are preparing and selling Cheese-

burgers, Hamburgers, Brats, Hot Dogs, Chips, 

Sodas and Water. Please come by and say hello 

to our volunteer workers and enjoy some mouth-

watering 4th of July food fare. Free parking is 

located at Ft Zumwalt H.S and the Christian HS 

on Tom Ginnever. Air-conditioned, free shuttle 

busses will take you right to the North entry on 

T.R. Hughes Blvd. and return you to the parking 

area when you are done. More information can 

be found at:  heritageandfreedomfest.com/ 
   

If anyone would like to volunteer to assist us in 

the booth, we always welcome additional help. 

Please contact Larry Johnson for more infor-

mation. 417-847-7464. 

 

SERVICE:  
Love in  

action 

"Truly I tell  

you,  

whatever  

you did for 

one of 

the least  

of these 

brothers and 

sisters of 

mine, you 

did for me."  
 

Matthew 

25:40   

Service Members on Our Prayer List: 
 

Christopher Schneider              Son of Shelly and Jim Schneider 
Anthony Horvath                      Nephew of Judy Horvath 
Scott Boatright                          Son of Mary and Don Boatright 
Thomas Townsend                    Grandson of Lorraine Cully 
Shaun Brown D.O.                     Son of Rick and Andrea Wild 
Aaron Davis                                Son of Tammy and Tim Davis 
Jason Jones                                Grandson of Joyce Hunn 
Dustin Hesscamp                       Grandson of Joyce Hunn    
Austen Thomas                          Son of Jeanine Thomas  
Alexander Boden                       Grandson of Bob and Jan Weber 
Christopher Weber                    Grandson of Bob and Jan Weber    
Gabriel Gage                       Nephew of Madeline and Larry Gage 
                                            and Grandson of Julitta Gage  
Alex Struckoff                        Nephew of Keith and Jean Boal 
Connor Smit                          Nephew of Keith and Jean Boal 
Sydney Smith                          Niece of Keith and Jean Boal 
Miranda Gerringer                  Granddaughter of Keith and Jean Boal 
Marissa Johnson                     Great Granddaughter of Ruth Ell 
Michael Pabst                          Son of Cathy and Chuck Pabst 
Garrett Einggeli                      Grandson of John and Sherry Busken 
Robert Rodamaker                 Great Grandson of Clarence Schneider 
Brian Cole                              Grandson of Henrietta Cole 
Calvin Pieper                          Grandson of Howard and Carol Pieper 
Brenden Seibert                      Grandson of Larry and Shirley Boyer 
Ellie Prinster                           Granddaughter of Henry & Norma Prinster 
Caroline Victor                       Granddaughter of Henry & Norma Prinster 
Travis Schalk                          Grandson of Karl Schalk 
Anthony Northway                 Grandson of Mary Lou Becker 
Jeffrey Northway                    Grandson of Mary Lou Becker 
Virginia Brawley                    Granddaughter of Walter and Pat Curtis 
Joseph Gibbons                       Grandson of John and Sharon Gibbons 
Graham Mullin                       Grandson of Norbert and Mary Stoverink 

Jason Nickell                Nephew of Larry & Sue Buehler 

Tanner Swafford                    Grandson of Marilyn Shaffer  
Caleb McDowell              Great Grandson of Larry & Dolores   
         Lantiegne 
Alex Murphy                         Grandson of Larry & Dolores Lanteigne      
Drew Huskey                    Son of Karla & Bret Falkner 
Logan McCummisky            Great Grandson of Arnold & Dottie Becker 
Cody Wade                   Son of Mike & Beth Wade 
Anna Bello     Niece of Tina Cay 
Justin Dimitry    Nephew of Gary & Jan Doerr 
Sabrina Huddleston Granddaughter of Maribeth Hudddleston 
Shaun Brown        Nephew of Angela Ward 
David Baine       Son of Larry and Elizabeth Baine           

 

Do you have family or friend who are currently serving in the 

Armed Forces?  If so, we would like to pray for them by name as 

a community! To add or remove a name from our list, please 

call the parish office, 636-240-3721.  Thank you for your prayer-

ful support to help keep our troops serving our country safe!  

 

Please Pray For Our Troops 

Lord God Almighty, in whose 
name the founders of this 

country won liberty for  
themselves and for us, and  
lit the torch of freedom for 
nations then unborn: Grant 

that we and all the people of 
this land may have the grace 

to maintain our liberties in 
righteousness and peace; 

through Jesus Christ our Lord, 
who lives and reigns with you 
and the Holy Spirit, one God, 

forever and ever. 

https://heritageandfreedomfest.com/
https://www.learnreligions.com/christian-quotes-of-the-founding-fathers-700789
https://www.learnreligions.com/christian-quotes-of-the-founding-fathers-700789
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Weekly Offertory 
 

Actual Collections 
Budget Target 
Surplus / (Shortfall) 

     7/1/2021 - 6/12/22 
 

$                1,862,894 

$      1,934,500 

$              (71,606) 

We are grateful to you for your presence,  

your participation, and your financial  

support of Assumption Parish. 

Our Gifts to God and Parish 

The Bible Teaches It (Mal 3:10-12) 
We Believe It (Acts 4:32-36) 

God Honors It (Gen 14:18-20) 

TITHING 

 
 

St. Vincent de Paul … Pillar of Service 

 

Loan taken out in 2013 for expansion of our school 

Original Loan                 $ 3,306,127 

Current balance owed              $ 1,087,529 

Monthly payment            $      20,923 
    

 

Last expected payment, August 2026 

June 12, 2022 
 

$             27,149 

$               36,000  
$                  (8,851)   

“As each one 

has received 

a gift, use it to 

serve one 

another as 

good stew-

ards of God’s 

varied grace.”   

  
- 1 Peter  

4:10 
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 BULLETIN NOTICES 
Submit to Parish Office 

(peggy.assumption@yahoo.com) 

by Tuesday 9:00am 
 

WEBSITE: www.assumptionbvm.org 
 

facebook.com/@assumptionmedia 
assumptionparish 

OFFICE INFORMATION 
403 N Main Street, O’Fallon MO 63366 

636.240.3721 Parish Office 
Hours - Mon-Thu 8:00am–4:00pm 

                              Fri 8:00am-3:00pm 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL 
636.272.4758 (Helpline) 

 

ASSUMPTION SCHOOL: 636.240.4474 

PARISH SCHOOL OF RELIGION 
Religious instruction in the Catholic faith. Call 
636.240.1020 for information or to register. 

MINISTRY OF CONSOLATION 
For one-on-one grief support, contact Kris 
Bohn at 636.795.2611, and for information 
regarding our grief support series, which is  
held twice per year, contact Lynn Crews at  
314-578.0741. 

 

Holy Family...Pillar of Formation 

“…living the 

truth in love, 

we should 

grow in every 

way into 

Him…from 

whom the 

whole body, 

held and 

joined      

together by 

every        

supporting      

ligament 

brings about 

the body’s 

growth and 

builds itself 

in love.”  

PSR Catechists NEEDED for 2022-2023!  

PSR Catechists (Religion Teachers) are needed: Tuesday and Wednesday evenings from 6:15-7:30pm. 

Choose which evening to teach or pick BOTH! A stipend is offered!!  

We would love for you to come join us in PSR!  

Please Contact ANN MARIE QUAN with any questions, aquan@abvmtech.org or 636-240-1020 

Returning Families Please log in to your TeacherEase account to register.  

New Families Call (636)240-1020  or  email: 

Ann Marie: aquan@abvmtech.org or Pam: ppenning@abvmtech.org  

Please Contact ANN MARIE QUAN with any questions. 
 Ann Marie Quan, Director of Religious Education  

aquan@abvmtech.org, 636-240-1020  

Tuition Rates for 2022-2023  

1 Child------------------------$250 

 2 Children--------------------$365 

 3 or more Children----------$485 

 Additional Sacrament Fee---$25 
  

PSR Schedule:  

Tuesday and Wednesday Evenings:  

6:15-7:30pm.  Drop Off begins at 6:00pm 

 
 
 
 
Watch us grow! Assumption School is seeking to hire a new preschool teacher and two more  

instructional (teacher) aides for the 2022-2023 school year! If you are seeking to work in a loving,  

faith-based environment where learning challenges and inspires your students, then we need you! 

Interviews are taking place now for these full-time positions: 

 One Early Childhood Teacher (Pre-K 3 and 4-year-olds) – Bachelor's degree and State certification required; 50% 

tuition reduction for children in grades K-8 at Assumption; we pay Archdiocesan salary scale; full benefits. Interest-

ed candidates should contact: Jamie Burbridge at jburbridge@abvmtech.org or call the school at 636-240-4474. 

 Two Elementary Teacher Aides (K-8) – $15 per hour; 25% tuition reduction for children in grades K-8 at Assump-

tion. Interested candidates should contact: Jamie Burbridge at jburbridge@abvmtech.org or call the school office at 

636-240-4474. 

We can’t wait for you to join our professional team of Catholic private school educators! 

 

mailto:ppenning@abvmtech.org
mailto:aquan@abvmtech.org
https://www.facebook.com/Assumption-School-382515158575603/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZW69NECitAPxqb8OiGEBnukAL21-2KrDZj4IJDcRlc2CtocvkRX0Jff1k6uWycXgFx2GnfZlYfuSbuUTDGiSNCAyUknLAP1ebDccSVWjssOGoLigXh21DdFurttPYVO9VQ0sNvamTOlJU5wY56MbUwv_J8g3wtEosKu6lMEKt6gYCoLRGefwTdH


July 3, 2022 

 

 
 
 
  
CHURCH NAME AND ADDRESS 
  Assumption Church #083750 
  403 N. Main Street 
  O’Fallon, MO 63366 
 
 TELEPHONE 
  636 240-3721 EXT 221 
 
 CONTACT PERSON 
  Peggy Brewer 
 
 SOFTWARE  Adobe X 
  Windows XP 
 
 PRINTER 
  Toshiba e-Studio 4555 
 
 TRANSMISSION TIME 
  Wednesday 4:00 
 
 SUNDAY DATE OF PUBLICATION 
  July 3, 2022 
 
 NUMBER OF PAGES SENT 
  1 THROUGH 13 
 
SPECIAL INSTRUCTIONS 
 
 

Please send  

1000 copies  
of the bulletin!  
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